Appendix 8

Selby District Local Development Framework

Notice of the Reconvened Examination in Public {(EIP) into the
Submission Draft Core Strategy

An Examination in Public into the soundness of the Core Strategy was held
between 20 and 30 September 2011 in front of an Independent Inspector. The
EIP was formally Suspended on the 30 September 2011 for Selby District
Council to address three areas specified in the Inspector's Ruling (which is
available on the Council’'s EIP web pages at www.selby.gov.uk).

Selby District Council undertook public consultation on Proposed Changes to
the Submission Draft Core Strategy for a six-week period between 5 January
and 15 February 2012 in order that all parties could make their views known.

The EIP will be reconvened to allow the independent inspector to consider the
submitted representations and the matters referred to in the inspector’s
decision to suspend and procedural note as issued by the inspector in October
2011 (available on the “Core Strategy EIP” web pages on the Council's
website).

This is notice that the reconvened EIP is confirmed for 17, 18 and 19
April 2012.

The EIP will be held in the Council Chamber at the Selby District Council
offices, Civic Centre, Doncaster Road, Selby, YO8 9FT. The Inspector will
decide who of those who submitted duly made representations are invited to
attend and participate. The meeting is open fo the public to observe.

For further information refer to the “Core Strategy EIP” web pages on the
Council’'s website or contact the Programme Officer on 07976 071909 or at
the above address.



